
August 2021

Dear Officer:

The holder of this letter is a full-time student at Sarah Lawrence College, Bronxville, 
New York.

This letter is to confirm that Sarah Lawrence College plans to teach primarily in-person 
this coming year.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Shirley Be
International Student Adviser/DSO
Assistant Dean of Studies


